Numeracy           Week beginning 27thApril 2020
Oral/Mental starter
I hope you have been enjoying your Numeracy work. I hope you’ve played some of the games in the pack we delivered or completed some of the worksheets. These cover topics that we have covered in class already and will help you to keep your skills sharp. Try to do one every day at the start of your Numeracy lesson, just for 10 or 15 minutes.
Main lessons
I hope you are enjoying working through the powerpoint lessons.  
This week please could you work through the next set of lessons. There is some fraction work and then it goes on to length. Do you remember we had started length in school?
We measured objects in the classroom in centimetres and metres. Now you could measure objects at home.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The link is on our class page on the website, just press the link.
 It’s White Rose Maths Home Learning, Summer Term Week 1 (w/c 20th April) 
The first lesson is called “Find three quarters”
Go through each powerpoint presentation carefully, with a grown up, work through it together, one day at a time. After the presentation download the work for each day and complete this task. Have a go at completing the task on your own first and then your Mum or Dad can help you. 
Enjoy your Numeracy and try your very best.
Just some things to know and remember!
· A centimetre is about the thickness of your finger.
Remember in class we put our thumb and finger together and opened them to show the size of a centimetre.
· There are 100 centimetres in 1 metre. Stretch your arms out wide, the space in between is about as long as 1 metre.


